
 

 

 

Hurricane Preparedness 

Seminar! 
 

 

 

Mates, 
As Hurricane Season approaches, many members (both new and old) have 

requested information regarding BSC’s hurricane protocol and proper methods 
& options. 
 

Whether you are a trailer sailor, or a larger boat anchoring out or hauling out it 
is important that your Hurricane Plan is current and that you and your boat are 

prepared on short notice in the event a Hurricane warning is declared for 
Craven County. 
 

The club will therefore conduct a Hurricane Preparedness Seminar 
on SATURDAY, MAY 20TH, 1:30PM in the clubhouse. 

 
Charlie Batchelor & Tom Foster, two members who are mighty experienced in 
this regard have volunteered to conduct the seminar. 

  
All members are invited and encouraged to attend, please mark this date on 

your calendar, we hope to see a good turnout for this important event!  NO 
RSVP REQUIRED! 

  
Thank you in advance and we look forward to seeing you there!!! 
  

Call/email any questions, anytime! 
 

Ron Leo 

Cell 252-665-0572 

docks@ronleo.com 
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